
 

Ministry of Culture, the Media, Youth and Sport 

HM Government of Gibraltar  •  City Hall  •  Gibraltar GX11 1AA 

t +350 20047592 (Centrex 2624)   f +350 20047571 (Centrex 1989) 

e mcmys.info@gibraltar.gov.gi  e mcmys.events@gibraltar.gov.gi   w gibraltar.gov.gi 

 

 
PRESS RELEASE 
 
 
No: 194/2018 
 
Date: 28th March 2018 

 

Gibraltar Youth Service “Caring for our Community”  

Members from the Gibraltar Youth Service were at the forefront of leading the “Care for our 
Community Campaign” over the weekend.     

The event was organised by the Gibraltar Youth Service and supported by the Royal Gibraltar 
Police, the Care Agency, the Department of Education and various local wholesalers and 
businesses.  As a direct result of agencies and businesses working together, those present were able 
to demonstrate the generous and positive community spirit in Gibraltar.    

This initiative has quadrupled over the last two years with a record number of 70 food hampers 
distributed.  Everyone came together on the day to prepare and deliver the healthy food hampers 
to the vulnerable and elderly members in our community. 

A highlight in the lead up to the event was seeing the number of pupils from various schools 
proactively participating alongside the Gibraltar Youth Service members in not only donating food 
but also designing Easter cards for the elderly, many of who live alone.   

A very big thank you to all those who gave up their time voluntarily and took time off their busy 
schedules to assist before and during the event.  

For any general information about the Gibraltar Youth Service or future events, please contact 
Mark Zammit, Principal Youth Officer on MZammit@gibraltar.gov.gi or call 20078637. 
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